Corpus Christi School
Summer Reading List
Students Entering First Grade

Dear Parent/s,

Each student entering the first grade is responsible for completing 2 book reports
over the summer. Parents may help the children read the books, however the ideas
should come from the children. All reports should be written in the child's
handwriting. The book reports will be due the first full day of school.

Please select 2 books written by any of the following authors:

Bridwell, Norman
Brown, Marc
Capucilli, Alyssa Satin
Carle, Eric

Cole, Joanna
Degan, Bruce

de Paola, Tomie
Flemming, Denise
Homelund, Else
Hutchins, Pat
Keats, Ezra Jack
Lobel, Arnold
McCloskey, Robert
Numeroff, Laura
Pfister, Marcus
Sendak, Maurice
Seuss, Dr.

Viorst, Judith
Waber, Bernard
Wells, Rosemary

Happy Summer Reading!

Sincerely,

The First Grade Teachers




Draw a picture of your favorite part in the book and attach.
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My favorite character






